
	

Dear FCS Families, 

Earlier today, Governor Newsom delivered a message to all California public 
schools instructing them to prepare for the possibility of a closure through the 
end of the current school year. The governor's message mirrored a similar 
message from the state superintendent of schools and is already leading to 
announcements from local districts. Late this afternoon, PYLUSD signaled a 
consideration of closing campuses through the end of the year. Closer to my 
home, none of the 33 San Bernardino County school districts will resume on-site 
instruction for the remainder of this school year. 

As a private school, FCS has some autonomy in decision-making and no change 
in our current E-Learning status has been made. We will continue to 
monitor developments and follow instructions from state, federal, and local 
officials.  I'm sure the next few days will provide greater clarity for the best 
decisions for the current school year and I am asking for your patience and 
prayers while the school's leadership team and I work with the board and church 
officials on the best plan. Thank you for giving us the time to make well-
reasoned decisions.  In the meantime, please know that we are committed to our 
E-Learning program that continues to engage and teach 850+ students on a 
daily basis. 

We will have an update soon. Thank you again for your support. 

Sincerely, 
Todd Perkins - Head of School 

	


